
David B. 17)x-ry 

4601 Ainsworth Circle 	 Grapevine,Texas 76051 

June 24, 1992 
Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21702 

Dear Harold, 

I am enclosing my two most recent epistles. After seeing the 
way Gerald() handled Bowers' death, I decided to get into it a 
little more. Groden should settle down, stop telling stories and do 
more research. I sent a copy to Jerry Rose who will probably 
publish it in an upcoming issue of "The Third Decade." The other 
one (Warren Commission II) on the JAMA press conference and article 
will be in the next issue. 

Brother Mack is supposed to do a review of Doctor Crenshaw's 
book for Rose. I provided Gary with some information including a 
letter I sent to Crenshaw's publisher (copy attached). I understand 
J. Gary Shaw was not pleased. However, if he thinks Oswald worked 
the U-2 mission from the Philippines instead of Atsugi, he has a 
screw loose. I think he was so anxious to produce the book and get 
some cash flow, he confused Oswald with Roscoe White. 

Speaking of White, I received "honorable mention" on page 20 
of 011ie's new book, "JFK:The Documented Screenplay." They 
concluded it was a publicity stunt. Remember "Watergate" and "Deep 
Throat's" declaration - Follow the money? Well, I am following 
Roscoe's dog tags. I am beginning to believe Howard, Shaw and 
Harris were in on the hoax early on. I am trying to develop 
information that the dog tag found in the canister was acquired by 
Ricky possibly in the presence of Joe West and Shaw in April of 
1990. 

There is also another reason I am writing. My wife and I 
managed to get inexpensive airline tickets. She has wanted to re-
visit Washington, D.C. We will be up July 16 to July 19. The both 
of us would love to come out and visit. If possible, to take you 
and your wife out for lunch or dinner. We don't care if it's at 3 
a.m. at the Frederick Mall. Let me know if and when you are 
available. 

Best wishes, 

Dave Perry 


